
 

Queen’s Drive Infant School wear their uniform with pride. Our uniform shows we are part of Queen’s Drive Infant School. 

We have the highest expectations from our student with regards to school uniform and appearance, and strongly believe 

that our high standards promote positive behaviour, support effective teaching and learning and contribute to the ethos of 

the school. 

We encourage all our children to wear their uniform 

smartly. All items must be labelled. It consists of the 

following: 

• Royal blue sweatshirt/cardigan 

• White polo shirt (with school logo if preferred) 

• Black/grey tailored trousers/ skirt/ shorts/ pinafore 

• Black/grey/white socks/tights 

• Black shoes  

(optional: During the Summer term children can wear blue/

white checked dress) 

Uniform labelled with the Queen’s Drive logo is available at: 

https://www.totalclothingshop.co.uk/odp/general-uniform     

However, all items can be purchased via High Street stores. 

It is not expected that parents must purchase products 

All children will be expected to attend school in 

PE kit on their PE days.   

• white t-shirt, (school logo optional) 

• Navy jogging pants/leggings/shorts 

• Navy jogging top (school logo optional) 

Designer labelled clothes and clothes with 

other logos/pictures should not feature. 

Jewellery 

For health and safety reasons we do not allow 

children to wear jewellery. The exceptions are 

stud earrings and small objects of religious 

significance. Children are required to remove 

all jewellery during PE lessons. Please note 

that teachers are not allowed to remove ear-

rings. 

Hair and Makeup 

Make up and nails varnish should not be worn 

to school. Extreme hairstyles are not            

appropriate for school. 

The role of the Governors 

The Governing body supports the 

Headteacher in implementing the school       

uniform policy. It is the governors 

responsibility that uniform meets all 

regulations under the Equal Opportunities 

Act. 

We make sure the uniform is hard wearing, 

safe and practical. 

Our school has a duty to make sure that the 

uniform we require is affordable, in line with 

statutory guidance from the Department for 

Education on the cost of school uniform.  

Pre loved Uniform 

We have a bank of pre worn uniform available to parents for 

a small cost.  

Non– compliance of the uniform Policy. 

Parents are contacted and requested to find 

alternative clothing. Our Family Support 

Worker is available to speak to parents who 

require support. 
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